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To:   Mayor Olson, City Council Members,  
From:  Ryan Lind, Fire Chief 
Date:  July 13, 2023 
RE:   Cooperative Agreement  
 
Mayor and Council Members: 
Santaquin City, and Santaquin Fire and EMS has had a contract with the Utah Division of Forestry, Fire 
and State Lands (FFSL) for several years.   The most recent contract we have on file expired on July 1st, 
2023.  These contracts are updated every five (5) years with FFSL. 
This contract is the same as the previous year and has been reviewed by Brett Rich. 
For Santaquin Fire and EMS to receive payments for services provided on fires on State or Federal 
land, we need to have a current contract in place. 
For this reason, we have requested your support with this contract, and seek approval for Mayor 
Olson to sign the contract on behalf of Santaquin City, and Santaquin Fire and EMS. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 


